September 8,2020 Budget Hearing

The Eaton Town Council held a Budget Hearing. Present are Daniel Blankenship, Roger Wells, Teresa Welsh, Clay McDaniel and Dustin Reese.

President D. Blankenship called the meeting to order.

Council went over the suggested budget cuts.

There being no other business at this time C. McDaniel made a motion to adjourn. R. Wells seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0. Motion carried.

10/13/20

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

Attest:

Bridgett S. DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer 10/13/20